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PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT MEETING  
I-10/Avenida de Mesilla 

Las Cruces, NM 
 

Las Cruces, NM: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) with La Calerita 

Construction will be holding a Public Meeting to discuss project specifications, schedule of 

operations and other pertinent items related to the upcoming project at I-10 and Avenida de 

Mesilla. 

 

When: 

August 22, 2013 

6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

 

Location: 

NMDOT - Las Cruces Complex 

750 N. Solano 

Las Cruces, NM 88005 

 

The project continues continue construction as lane restrictions are posted along NM-28 between 

Hickory Drive and Lakeside Drive (mile marker 29.5 to 29.1). The contractor is moving 

forwarded as scheduled with the reconstruction of the bridge on Interstate-10 and Avenida de 

Mesilla (exit 141), which includes new ascending and descending ramps for this interchange. 

Motorists will encounter 12 foot width restriction for eastbound traffic on I-10 at exit 141 due to 

the driving lane being closed.  

  

The I-10 EB Exit 141 on-ramp CLOSED, and will remain closed until early October of 2013. 

Detours will be posted alerting motorists of alternate routes on University Ave. and Motel Blvd. 

Proceed with caution during peak hours. 

 
### 

 

For more information contact Gabriel Garcia, NMDOT District One Project Manager at (575) 

525-7315 or Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public Information Officer at (575) 

525-7340. 

 

 


